
Dear Robot,  

I am so sorry that your spaceship left without you. That must have been 

really frightening. However, I believe that you being left behind was a 

positive thing.  

The small, blue alien who you have met may not have any friends, he 

may not even know what it is like to meet someone else. Therefore, I 

believe this is a perfect opportunity for you to become friends with him. 

You could use this chance to explore the moon with his help. Imagine all 

of the fascinating, amazing sights you may see.  

Although you may find the alien frustrating to begin with because he 

cannot speak to you, I think you should persevere. I believe that he may 

be able to teach you new things and help you to discover important 

things about the planet you are visiting. He may even be able to help 

you get your spaceship back.  

I hope you find this advice helpful.  

From 

Mrs Staples  


